
TITLE VI  

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

 

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. Protecting Civil Rights: Title VI of the Civil Rights Act 

of 1964 is a federal law that prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, or national origin 

in all programs or activities receiving federal funding. 

 

Kentucky River Community Care, Inc. does not discriminate against any person on the basis of 

race, color, or national origin in admission, treatment, or participation in its programs, services and 

activities, or in employment.  Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any 

unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with Kentucky River 

Community Care, Inc. 

 

Kentucky River Community Care, Inc. has designated the following person and/or as the contact 

to coordinate efforts to comply with this requirement.  Inquiries or Title VI complaints should be 

directed to: 

 

 Name:   Lisa Barnett 

 

 Address:  Kentucky River Community Care, Inc. 

PO Box 794 

    Jackson, KY 41339 

     

 Phone Number: (606) 666-4351 Ext. 1956 

 

 TDD Number:  1-800-262-7491 

 

 Hours:   8:00 am – 4:30 pm 

 

This information must be communicated to the visually or hearing impaired.  This may include the 

use of public service radio and television announcements, and telecommunications devices, the 

posting of notices, the publication of notices in newspapers and magazines, the placement of 

notices in recipient governments’ publications, and in the distribution of other written and taped 

communications to groups representing the handicapped. 

 

 


